

Board of Directors
Conseil d'administration

Jim Schedler Chair / Président Irving Consumer Products Moncton, NB

David Domke Vice-Chair / Vice-président City of Winnipeg Winnipeg, MB

Timo Makinen Past Chair / Ancien-président Consultant Vancouver, BC

Pierre Bélec SOVERDI Montreal, QC

Gary Bull University of British Columbia Vancouver, BC

Rob Burton City of Oakville Oakville, ON

Dorothy Dobbie Pegasus Publications Inc. Winnipeg, MB

Léo Duguay Rothwell Group Inc. Ottawa, ON

Janet Feddes-Calpas STOPDED Lacombe, AB

Sean Finn CN Montreal, QC

Andrew Kenney University of Toronto (Ret'd) Lanark, ON

Andrea Lyall Dzunkwa Resource Management North Vancouver, BC

William Vander Zalm Van's Inc. Nurseries Ladner, BC August 1, 2014

The Asper Foundation 201 Portage Avenue, Suite 1504 Winnipeg, MB R3B 3K6

Dear Members of The Asper Foundation:

We are delighted that The Asper Foundation has chosen once again for the sixth year to support Tree Canada. Your contribution will help us plant trees across Canada for non-commercial purposes to help alleviate the effects of carbon dioxide emission by the almost 1,200 program participants from across Canada, travelling to Washington, DC.

We look forward to the finalization of Dr. Israel Asper's vision with the grand opening in 2014 of the Canadian Museum for Human Rights in Winnipeg.

Indeed, when we think of the enormous benefits of planting and caring for trees, you can be assured that together we are truly making a measurable difference in the quality of life for all Canadians.

On behalf of our Chairman, Jim Schedler and our Board of Directors, thank you again for your commitment and passion for trees and the benefits they provide. Together we are doing our part growing better places to live.

Yours sincerely,

Michael Rosen, R.P.F.

President